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TOWN OF ERIE 

RESOLUTION NO. 19-___ 

A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE TOWN OF 

ERIE RE-DESIGNATING THE TOWN'S OFFICIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 

POSTING LOCATIONS  

WHEREAS, at its first regular meeting of 2019, the Board of Trustees designated the 

official locations for the posting of legal notices, as required by C.R.S. § 24-6-402(c); and 

WHEREAS, the Erie Post Office recently informed the Town that posting at the Post 

Office is no longer an option. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED BY THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE 

TOWN OF ERIE, COLORADO, THAT: 

Section 1.  The official posting location for 2019 for the Town will be the bulletin board 

at the Erie Town Hall, 645 Holbrook Street, Erie, Colorado.  The Erie Post Office is no longer an 

official posting place for the Town. 

ADOPTED this 12th day of March, 2019. 
 

 

__________________________________ 

Jennifer Carroll, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Jessica Koenig, Town Clerk 


